
Beautification Report: 

• New Members consist of Linda Proctor, Paul Bistany & Jules Champoux. 
• Tasks for new Committee Members to brainstorm/complete: 
• Mural Projects moves forward with DERKZ 

o Paul, Linda & Denise met with Kona Sushi and they resigned the updated Mural 
Agreement we were sent from the Clerk at the Town of Tecumseh. This new 
agreement has the amended clause stating that any damage to the mural is to 
be paid for by the businesses/their insurance and will not be an expense 
responsibility of the Tecumseh BIA. 

o Working with DERKZ to get new mock-ups for the two new walls. Waiting for his 
response. 

o Have been confirmed that these pieces will be executed in the Spring of 2022- 
around the same time as the Town’s mural completion. This timeline aligns with 
2022 being the 100th Anniversary of Tecumseh. These murals are set to be 
complete before the 100th Year Celebrations commence in the Summer of 2022 
(July 2 – 4).  

o Will be keeping all parties involved in-the-loop about the process of these murals 
and involved in the creative process, so everyone can come to a respective 
compromise about what is going up and the timeline of it all. 

o In-person and Zoom meetings will be taking place in the future when plans are 
in-the-works/in their final stages. 

o Regarding our interactive mural, the Tecumseh BIA Coordinator has reached out 
to local Indigenous groups to see if they can provide any suggestions, edits, or 
overall additional artwork to go within the feathered wings. Fact-checking the 
accuracy by reaching out to suitable, local resources is crucial in the effort of 
making this piece respectful and overall appropriate depiction of the Indigenous 
culture. 

o John & Bonnie Kalbol have pulled out of the beautification project due to the 
change in the Mural Agreement. Due to this, Denise has reached out to John 
Roma to see if he would be interested in doing a mural on his wall. If we cannot 
find another business willing to participate before DERKZ reaches out to us and 
starts the murals, we will have to renegotiate the price for just the one mural. 
We already need to adjust the price for the one mural anyway, due to the 
measurements of the wall changing. 

o Have not received any suggestions from the Board about the murals to date. 
 

• Next on the committees plans for future discussion: 
o Tasks for new Committee Members to brainstorm/complete: 

• Nothing at this time. 


